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The Australian National Kennel Council Limited and its Member Bodies 
support legislation to prevent any form of cruelty to animals and will exercise 
all diligence to discover and report to the appropriate bodies any instance of 
suspected cruelty to canines. 
 

 

 
Any member convicted of a charge of animal cruelty to a canine shall have their 
membership reviewed by the appropriate Member Body. 

 
 


